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Today we hosted our Rural Housing Workshop and
had a great time meeting so many community
members and discussing local land use, the
importance of planning, the history of housing
discrimination, heir’'s property and the state of
housing! A big thank you to Elizabeth Palen from the
Virginia Housing Commission , Marlo Ford from
AlexandriaVA.gov, Sean Clendending from the
Powhatan Planning Department, and Ebonie
Alexander from Black Family Land Trust for joining us
today and providing wonderful information and
facilitating great conversation.
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